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November 20th Meeting
   

Drake Field
1:00 Potluck
1:30 Meeting



EAA Chapter 732 October Gathering 



A Message 
from our
Chapter 

President 
Rick McKinney

We had a good report on what flood waters can due to real estate & buildings at 
Wedington airport last month. Floods are a force of nature we just can’t avoid 
and sometimes become deadly. 

This Sunday we will meet at the Drake Field Terminal at 1:00 for lunch and 1:30 
meeting. Justin Tisdale is going to be there and tell us about his engine out 
events. 
Smith's are providing a turkey so please bring some sides, bread or desert.

We are also going to have nominations for officers this meeting so please 
consider where you can serve.

See you at the airport…
Rick



EAA Chapter 732 - Treasurer's Report, September 2022 

Period: 10/11/2022 – 11/12/2022
 
Previous Balance:   $2,357.69
Deposits:           $   42.00  Dues and Donations
Withdrawals:        $  132.24 
Current Balance:    $2,267.45
 
Members who have paid their 2022 chapter dues: 46
 
Randy Doughty
EAA Chapter 732, Treasurer
 



• Meeting location – Wedington Woods Airpark (67AR)
 
• Members and visitors – 26 members and 1 visitor present for a total  of 27
• Lunch – Different varieties  of Chili provided by the Wedington Woods residents       
• Treasure report by Randy Doughty – There is $2,357.00 YTD in the bank account.
• Chapter Administration – Rick McKinney - Pres. presided over gathering.   
 
1. Justin Tisdale was unable to make the meeting and discuss his engine out.         
2. The Wedington Woods group talked about their recent flood and how it impacted the hangars and the runway. R. McKinney discussed the history of 
flood insurance.
3. R . McKinney updated us on his Piper Arrow wing spar inspection, the Arrow is back in his hangar and flies great.          
4. Bud Keil talked about his trip to the ARKANSTOL competition @ Byrds (51AR)

Secretary Report: EAA Chapter 732 Meeting 10/16/2022

 
• Young Eagles 2022 by Rick McKinney –YE coordinators will be required to take online training before YE flights began in 2023. No more YE flights 
planned this year.                                             
• Project updates  1. R. Rost – has purchased new nose ribs for his Zenith 650 wings and has     drilled them to the leading edge wing skin.
       2. R. Doughty – working on firewall and fuselage of his Zenith 750 Cruzer, his     project was available in the hangar for up close viewing.
        3. G. Resh – ready to start fabric covering on his Pietenpol, his project was     available for up close viewing.
• Safety – R. McKinney talked about pre heating your engine during the winter months.                
• Har-Ber Aviation Club – Jason McMullen was awarded teacher of the month at Har-Ber High School.  Jason and his aviation club toured the OU and 
OSU (Oklahoma)aviation programs and have been invited to tour the Dassault Falcon Jet facility in Little Rock. Jason will be attending the  AOPA You 
Can Fly High School Aviation Stem Symposium in Memphis, TN November 14.
Jason is also involved with setting up an Arkansas Aviation Council to improve aviation employment opportunities in Arkansas.
       
• EAA Chapter Video – YE coordinator training, Sport Air workshops will now be available online.
• Our next gathering will be Sunday, Nov. 20, 2022 at the Drake Field terminal building.



        Gerald’s Pietenpol Project   Photos by Noli Molina



                        When You Need to Fly Somewhere!

November 19 - Berryville, AR - Carroll County Airport (4M1) ** Cancelled ***
Third Saturday BREAKFAST EVENT!! 8:00 - 10:00 is cancelled. Contact:
870-423-8393 or 870-423-7854.

November 19 - Pine Bluff, AR - Grider Field Airport (KPBF) fly-in breakfast
3rd Saturday of every month.  Our specialty is eggs anyway you want them,
from fried to eggs Benedict. You should try our omelets.  Come enjoy your
breakfast in our WWII style Officers Club.  A $8.00 donation gets you all
you can eat.  Contact: Sara Works (870-543-9933) 
email: works_sara@yahoo.com

November 26 - ????????

December 3 -  Springdale, AR (KASG) We still have the free Ground school but
the restaurant closed last Friday it doesn't look like it's going to open back up.  
ASG 1st Saturday every month Free Ground school 9 AM until noon or 
whenever we finish CFII Gary O'Neal and NWA Flying Club

December 3 - Ponca City, OK - Ponca City OK Regional Airport (KPNC) - Ponca
City Aviation Booster Club Fly-In/Drive-In Breakfast - 7-10 AM The A-26
Invader "Lady Liberty" from Enid will be on display during breakfast.
Fantastic food; very well attended long running event. The requested
donation is $8 adults, $4 children under 12. (and well worth it) you can
have pancakes, scrambled eggs, bacon, sausage, potatoes, biscuits & gravy,
orange juice, coffee, and fruit. Sponsored by the Ponca City Aviation
Foundation on the first Saturday of every month rain or shine. Contact Bruce
Eberle 580-761-5884 email: ou444@yahoo.com 

December 10 - Searcy, AR - Searcy Municipal Airport (KSRC) 
Plane Fun hangar, pancake breakfast / poker flight @ 8 am then 
potluck dinner at 5 pm (sorry, but that's the only information I 
received.)

*** Sometimes plans change and it is advisable to check before you 
go. 
*** If you would like to be removed from, or added to, this email
distribution list just send me an email.

************************************************************************

Blue Skies,
Andy -- email: andya@diamondcity.net



EAA T-shirts and Patch for Sale

$10
$5



WEALTH

“As a result of EAA, I have become a millionaire 
because I have a million friends through aviation.” 
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